July 14, 2015
Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA  98502-5964

RE:
Asotin Telephone Company

WTAP Elimination
To whom it may concern:
Please find enclosed the following tariff pages:

WN U-3

Section III
Seventh Revised Sheet 1




Seventh Revised Sheet 8





Fifteenth Revised Sheet 9





Third Revised Sheet 9.2
The purpose of this filing is to remove the Washington Telephone Assistance Program (WTAP) from the tariff. Customer Notices are scheduled to go out with the August bill cycles. 
The proposed effective date is September 1, 2015.
If you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Kris A. Groth
Tariff Administrator
Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com
608.664.4186
Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan


